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Dear Student/Parent/Guardian 

We are delighted to invite you to our Sixth Form Information Evening which will take place 
in the Sports Hall on Tuesday 9th November 2021, from 6:00 – 8:00pm. In addition to the 
subject information stands, our Sixth Form team and student ambassadors will be on hand 
to provide general informaiton, advice and guidance regarding Sixth Form.  

The purpose of this evening is to allow you to find out about the subjects offered in Sixth 
Form and how you can apply to join us. On arrival you will receive an information pack 
which will include; a Sixth Form Prospectus; an application form; a guide to choosing 
courses and information about transport and bursaries. Key staff will also be available to 
discuss the application process and deal with general enquiries. 

Why Bridgnorth Sixth Form? 

Our Sixth Form is a small growing Sixth Form with a family feel, this means we get to know 
our students individually and support them well through this important time in their 
education. We offer a broad range of  courses including, A-Levels, Level 3 BTEC and OCR 
Cambridge Technical courses. 

Bridgnorth Sixth Form is a comprehensive sixth form, which means students achieve right 
across the ability range. Most of our year 13 students do tend to follow an academic route 
and progress into Higher Education or specific subject routes such as Art and Design 
courses. They have also been successful in securing Higher Level Apprenticeships at places 
such as Balfour Beatty, Grainger and Worrall, Jaguar Landrover, Ricoh and the BBC. 

This year we were again very proud of our year 13 students who all did very well indeed in 
their exams. Many of our students over the last two years have gone on to continue their 
studies at some of the UK’s top universities: Dominic Dewhurst (A*,A*,A*) BioMedical 
Science at Lancaster University; Hannah Bailey (A*,A, A) Psychology at York University; 
Martha Jones (A*,A*,A) Architecture at Cardiff University; Freya Turner (A*,A,A) Natural 
Sciences at Lancaster University; Mia Clement (A,A,A) Geography at Oxford University; 
Annabel Martin (A*,A*,A*,A*) Physics at Oxford University; Paddy Russell 
(A,A*,A*A*)Engineering at Cambridge University. 
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Our teachers are dedicated subject specialists. Our site is large and leafy with two dedicated 
Sixth Form Study Centres and Café. This means there is plenty of in school space for 
students to work during their supervised study sessions, which is often not the case at larger 
colleges.     

We would really like you to visit, to meet our staff and current Sixth Form students, all of 
whom would be happy to discuss your potential subject choices. All subjects will be based in 
the Sports Hall, making it very easy to browse between them.  

Should you be unable to attend the evening, but still wish to view the school, please feel 
free to contact us directly to arrange a tour. Alternatively our prospectus and an application 
form will be available to view/download from our website, www.bridgnorthsixthform.com, 
from November 10, 2021. 

If you have any questions regarding this, or any other Sixth Form matter, please do not 
hesitate to give us a call or contact us via email, the details of which are listed below. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

    

Mrs April Bishell 

Head of Sixth Form 

E: april.bishell@oldburywells.com  

T: 01746 765454 

Sixth Form: 01746 760505 

Mr Tom Williams 

Director of Sixth Form 

E: tom.williams3@oldburywells.com  

T: 01746 765454 

Sixth Form: 01746 760505 
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